
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

70th 

SHORT COURSES 

FOR 

WATER & WASTEWATER OPERATORS 

June 2th– June 7, 2019 
 

Attention Vendors, Suppliers, and Consulting Firms! 

This year marks the 70
th 

Water and Wastewater Operators Short Course. Here is your chance 

to become part of the 2019 Annual Short Course for Water and Wastewater Operators and 

Superintendents to be held at Mount Saint Mary’s University in Emmitsburg, MD during the 

week of June 2 - June 7, 2019. 

The Short Course has provided excellent training at a minimal cost for the past 70 years. Our 

brochure is available to members of AWWA, WWOA, and CWEA organizations. In addition, 

over 250 persons attended (operators, superintendents, maintenance personnel, vendors, and 

instructors) last year’s Short Course. 

The costs associated with running a weeklong training program have become quite large. The 

Short Course staff has been able to obtain some spaces at the college to allow vendors to set up a 

small area during class time. We will have a 6’ tables available and will set up in the main break 

area.  Classes take hourly breaks which provide the students an opportunity to visit you and 

your product/service. We can accommodate several vendors per day and the cost is only 

$250.00 for the entire day (8am-5pm). We will provide lunch at our cost, and your money will 

go towards payment of the Administrative/service costs. 

Don’t wait, call today! Registration will be available on our website after April 1
st
 at 

www.WWOShortCourses.org or you may contact Clark Howells by email at 

clark.howells@baltimorecity.gov to reserve space. For mail in registration please make checks 

payable to, WWO Short Course, send to: Short Course Coordinator, 18514 Prettyboy Dam Road, 

Parkton, MD 21120 Attn: Clark Howells. 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you all at the 70
th

Annual Water and 

Wastewater Operators Short Course! 
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